Brighton Food Co-op Newsletter January 2020

Hi Members!

The BFC annual meeting was held on January 29 and with heavy hearts the decision was made to discontinue the co-op for the following reasons:

- 1. UNFI has proven to be unreliable in terms of delivery dates and times.
- 2. Each year, our membership has declined and we have lost additional members for 2020.
- 3. We cannot sustain our organization and pay the rent and other expenses of doing business with a total of nine members.

Dolores will find out what we are required to do with regard to discontinuing our non-profit organization. We have assets like tables, chairs, laptop, office supplies etc. to dispose of and once all of our bills are paid we will likely have money in our account. We may be able to sell items to members and/or donate them to Gleaners or to the church.

Please watch for an email from Amy announcing a final meeting date and time to determine what to do with the assets.

I'm sure that all of you feel sad as I do. We have been together for years enjoying not only being able to provide our families with healthy food at a reasonable price but enjoying each other's friendship as well. I will miss all of you.